
I don’t support this bill and believe that the statues should remain true to the 
founding and founders of this state. 
  
Also, I want the legislators to focus on the needs of the state, not the wants. 
  
So much time and effort has been wasted on this subject as if it was of monumental  
importance.  These monuments are very important.   Leave the statues alone! 
  
Thank You, 
Carla Pletka 
Milwaukie 

 


